




This is a narrative describing what our family intends to do with 41 Wright Street in Westport 
Connecticut. We bought the house from Fred Clark who inherited the house from his mother and had 
grown up in it with his grandparents. This House has been in the Clark family since the early 1900s.  
 
We absolutely adore and love the home and are planning to return it to you as much of its original 
splendor as possible. We are a family of seven and are planning on raising our family in this home… we 
have five children from ages of 5 to 13 currently and one of our families has been in Westport since 
1950… so we are a big fans of Westport. We adore the hidden hamlets left and preserved such as Wright 
Street. We really appreciate the charm and character of the home and the history that is here. our full 
plan is to rehabilitate it to the greatest extent possible while making it safe and comfortable for our 
family. Our intention is to rehab with all of the same materials the front entire part of the home, we’re 
hoping to leave the built-ins (save some of the gorgeous wallpaper what a treat that has been it’s just 
beautiful). We are so excited about being able to retain the wooden floors and as much of the character 
of the home as possible. The back part of the home has a little bit of a different construction and we’re 
working on being able to remove that and build it back up with materials consistent to the front part of 
the Home and original nature of the property. Such as wood and real craftsmanship. everything we do is 
intended to match Marry and upgrade the beautiful, elegant simplicity of this home. We’re looking to 
maximize on space because of our large family while we rebuild the back and it make it a rectangular 
shape and.. then maximize above all of that first floor second floor and third floor so that our family has 
plenty of room to navigate together. As you know our main rooms remain of reasonable size and 
bedrooms are small/ reasonable. the intention here is to have a place where a family can live in true 
appreciation of life in Westport. And with downtown Westport so close we feel extremely blessed. We 
continue to remain in touch with Fred Clark, he is very excited to watch this happen and was a huge part 
of us being able to get the home in the bidding war. We hope you see that our plans come from our 
hearts and that we’re really excited to create a place to raise our family on one of the best streets in 
town… the goal of this narrative is to let you all know that we’re really excited to keep the home historic 
and update it within reason. Thank you kindly. Frank and Caroline  
 

Caroline Church de Lasa 
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